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Date: 11 April 2024 

Mike Orlov  

Sent by email: mike@nrpsi.org.uk  
 

Dear Mike Orlov, 

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude for your contribution to the success of the Linguists 

Collective (LC) Conference and Celebration of International Mother Language Day (IMLD) 

2024. Your expertise, insights, and passion significantly enriched the event, leaving a profound 

impact on all attendees. 

Your willingness to share your knowledge, experiences, and perspectives played a pivotal role in 

fostering a dynamic atmosphere conducive to learning, collaboration, and celebration. Your 

presentation was particularly captivating, sparking engaging discussions and reflections among 

the audience. 

We deeply appreciate the time, effort, and dedication you invested in preparing and delivering 

your speech. Your professionalism, eloquence, and interaction with the audience exemplified 

your unwavering commitment to excellence and greatly enhanced the overall experience of the 

conference. 

Having you as part of our distinguished lineup of speakers was an honour and privilege. Your 

participation elevated the calibre of the event and contributed significantly to its success. We are 

grateful for your involvement and the positive impact you have had on our language lovers. 

We are thrilled to inform you that preparations are already underway for the LC Conference and 

IMLD Celebration 2025. Given the exceptional quality of your contribution this year, we would 

be delighted to have you join us again next year. Your continued participation would 

undoubtedly elevate the programme and inspire our participants once more. Further details will 

be published closer to the conference in 2025 and it will be shared with you accordingly. The 

speaker's profile form for 2025 is available here for your convenience. Please feel free to 

complete and submit it at your convenience. 

Thank you once again for your outstanding contribution to the LC Conference and IMLD 

Celebration 2024. We sincerely hope to have the pleasure of welcoming you back in 2025 for 

another enriching and memorable experience.  

 

Best regards, 

Md Islam 

Manager, Linguists Collective Ltd. 

LC Admin (Conference Organising Team) 
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